
Instructions for Submitting Public Comments for the 
North Bay Baylands RCIS 

The draft North Bay Baylands Regional Conservation Investment Strategy (RCIS) is now available for a 

60-day public review and comment period. The document is available at CDFW’s RCIS web page. All 

comments pertaining to the draft North Bay Baylands RCIS must be submitted in writing via one of the 

following methods by 5:00 p.m. on September 8, 2023:  

EMAIL – Comments submitted via email should be sent to both CDFW and the Bay Area Metro at: 

CDFW: rcis@wildlife.ca.gov 

Bay Area Metro: info@baylandsrcis.org  

MAIL – Comments may be mailed to CDFW alone at: 

California Department of Fish and Wildlife 

Habitat Conservation Planning Branch 

ATTENTION: North Bay Baylands RCIS Comments 

P.O. Box 944209 

Sacramento, CA 94244-2090 

If you would like to receive notifications regarding the RCIS Program, please send a request via email to 

rcis@wildlife.ca.gov and indicate that you would like to be included on the CDFW RCIS Program 

Notification List. 
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